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Welcome TO GMS!
Message from Mr.
Moreland
Hurricane Ian resources
and support
Ashley's Toy Closet
Cape Coral Trunk or Treat
PBIS Platinum Award
Revised Instructional and
Block Calendars 

Gulf Middle
M E S S A G E  F R O M  M R .  M O R E L A N D



When we left on September 27, for a hurricane day, we

never thought we would experience a Category 4
hurricane. Years of close calls and abated storms had
lolled us into a sense of normalcy and a "free" day off.

Unfortunately, the effects of the hurricane were
unprecedented in Lee County. The entirety of

Hurricane Charley could fit in the eye of Hurricane Ian,
but as before, we are #GulfStrong. As a school we will

rebuild, ensure our families have resources available to
them and continue to provide a safe learning

environment for our students. We are so grateful to be
back and getting some normalcy back into our day to

day. If you are in need of any additional resources,
please utilize the help available. 


 Ashlee's Toy Closet
While toys may not be on the top of a parent's priority list as they try to recover

from Hurricane Ian, children sometimes don't understand where all their toys have
gone. Ashlee's Toy Closet will be giving out Toys starting a 10:00 until supplies last

at the Luminary Hotel, 1375 Monroe Street, Salon A, Ft. Myers



The city of Cape Coral will be hosting a Trunk or Treat
that includes a movie at City Hall on Friday, October
28th from 6-8. This is a great way to avoid debris this
Halloween season. 

Cape Coral Trunk or Treat



October 27- First day of Quarter 2
November 11- Veterans Day- this is now a full
day of school for students and staff!
November 21-25- Thanksgiving Break- No
School

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES Dismissal
Reminders

PBIS Platinum Award
On October 6, GMS was notified
that we had been award the
Platinum designation for PBIS. This
is the highest award and we are
incredibly proud of our students
and staff for making this happen.
We will be "walking the red carpet"
and "popping with excitement" to
celebrate all our students and
students. Congratulations GMS!!

Download the Where's
the Bus app, so you
can track your
student's bus. 

ONLY bikers and
walkers should be
using this as a means
to leave campus. There
should not be ANY cars
parked in this area, this
poses a safety concern. 

Parent Pick-up: 
1. Please make sure you
are using this year's tag #.
2. Do not block driveways
or intersections .
3. Please use the route
highlighted below.

Busses: 
1.

Walkers/Bikers: 
1.Revised Instructional Calendar 

The revised instructional calendar has been published
by the school district. Please click on the link to view
the calendar or visit Leeschools.net and click the
Calendars and then instructional calendars. You will
find both the instructional calendar and the block
calendar. 

https://www.leeschools.net/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?
itemId=38340097 


